
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 700-90-5:  

 STUDENT PERSONNEL – WELLNESS POLICY 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Revisions to this policy are the recommendations from the Minnesota School Boards Association 

and reflect Legislative changes.   

 

 


